
 

April 29, 2022 

 

Chairwoman Rosa L. DeLauro 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

 

 Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Grid to Plug to Wheels: Technician Training for Safe and Efficient 

Electric Vehicle Power Utilization and Maintenance. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is Wake Technical Community College, located at 9101 Fayetteville Road, Raleigh, NC 

27603. The funding would be used acquiring training equipment and supplies and supporting 

faculty professional development to ensure training is up to date with emerging technology. I 

certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Deborah K. Ross 

Member of Congress 
 


